From: Adam lucius

Sent: 18/09/2023 3:43:42 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: 11 Boola PI, Cromer

Re: (DA2023/1237)
Good afternoon.
| write to you to add my support to the above DA.

As someone who has been involved with cricket on the northern beaches for the best part of
my life, | see this facility as a must for the sport in this area.

Cricket participation on the Nth Beaches - both male and female - is headed to an all-time
high while our senior club (Manly-Warringah) continues to excel year after year.

That's despite not having an indoor facility that most other cricket clubs take for granted.
When it rains, our local players are deprived of much needed training time and development.

It's been more than 30 years since we last had indoor facilities in this area and |
wholeheartedly support this new proposal.

Kind regards,

Adam Lucius - Freelance journalist






